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June 7, 2022 
 

New Video Highlights How AHA is Working to 
Support Hospitals and Health Systems   

 
Video features updates on advocacy efforts, initiatives for members  

 
The AHA today released a new video featuring some of the accomplishments and key 
initiatives the association has undertaken to support members during the first part of this 
year. From sounding the alarm on the workforce emergency to shining a spotlight on 
commercial payer abuses, the AHA has been supporting and advancing member 
interests on many fronts.  
 
Among other highlights featured in the video are:  
 

 Convening hospital and health system leaders for in-depth discussions and idea 
exchanges; 

 Fighting the threat of cyberattacks; 

 Addressing the national blood shortage; and 

 Raising our voice to keep workers safe. 
 
Please take two minutes to watch the video here. We’re continuing to work to 
address the challenges facing your organization and provide you the support you need 
to continue caring for your patients and communities.  
 
Thank you for your membership and for your dedication to advancing health in America. 
  
 
FURTHER QUESTIONS 
 
If you have further questions, please contact AHA at 800-424-4301. 
 

https://youtu.be/5BsSPK__JJY

